

FLAGLER BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT

PO BOX 36 • FLAGLER BEACH, FL 32136 (386) 517-2023 • FAX (386) 517-2022 WWW.FBPD.ORG

CHIEF MATTHEW P. DOUGHNEY

May 21, 2018

Dr. Caesar DePaco Honorary Consulate of Portugal 145 City Place, Suite 105 Palm Coast, Florida 32164

Dear Dr. DePaco,

It is with the greatest of appreciation that the Flagler Beach Police Department gratefully accepts your generous offer to purchase optic systems for our recently acquired patrol rifles. Your commitment to purchase over nine thousand dollars' worth of optics for our Police Officers is a benchmark of dedication and kindness that is seldom seen. On behalf of myself, and the men and women of the Flagler Beach Police Department, we sincerely thank you for your generosity and endearing commitment to the Law Enforcement community.

As a result of your benevolence, our Police Officers will be more well equipped to address high risk situation and as a result our City will be an even safer place to live, work and visit. Thank you once again for your support of the Flagler Beach Police Department; we're blessed to work in a community that truly cares about public safety.

Respectfully yours,

Matthew P. Doughney

Chief of Police